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LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1972 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that: 

The Annual Assembly of Peasedown St. John Parish will be held at 

Beacon Hall, French Close, Peasedown St. John on Tuesday 4th April 2017 at 7pm 

AGENDA 

1. Welcome - Cllr. Kathy Thomas (Chair of Parish Council) 

2. Apologies 

3. To receive the minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on Tuesday 19th April 2016 

4. Report from Peasedown St. John Parish Council Chairs of Council and Standing Committees 

a. Full Council/General - Cllr. Kathy Thomas 

b. Finance & Amenities Committee to include a statement on the un-audited Parish Council accounts 

for year ending 31 March 2017 - Cllr. Andy Larcombe 

c. Planning & Environment Committee - Cllr. Karen Walker 

d. Policy & Personnel Committee - Cllr. Jonathan Rich 

5. Questions for the Chair* 

 

15-minute break during which light refreshments will be provided 

 

6. Ten Minute Reports from the following organisations with a focus on ‘Housing’ (subject to confirmation): 

a. B&NES Council Housing Department - To explain their role and how social housing is allocated 

b. CURO - To explain their dual role of developer and supply along with continuous management 

7. Annual Peppercorn Ceremony for the rent of Beacon Hall & Field 

 

Cllr. Kathy Thomas 

Chair of Peasedown St. John Parish Council       16th March 2017 

*The Parish Meeting is an opportunity for the electorate of the Parish of Peasedown St. John 
(covering Peasedown St. John, Carlingcott and Braysdown) to raise any matters of concern to 

them that relates to their local community.  Due to time limitations at the meeting we are 
requesting written notice of any matters to be raised by 28th March 2017.  Questions or matters not 
submitted in advance may not be answered at the meeting; but a written response will be sent to 
the raiser afterwards.  To submit questions or if you have any queries please contact the Clerk to 

the Parish Council (contact details above). 
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